
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13
BOARD OF EDUCATION
Bloomingdale, Illinois

Regular Meeting October 23, 2023

FOR DISCUSSION:

Subject: Consolidation Study

Over the past several weeks, I have shared with you a study developed by the
League of Women Voters of Bloomingdale and Roselle regarding the
consolidation of the elementary districts that feed into Lake Park High School
District 108. With the study, other materials and data have been made available
to you to better understand the process involved in undertaking the consolidation
of school districts.

Recently, Mr. Lenisa received communication from a representative of the
League seeking funding from the District to conduct a formal study on the topic.
They have indicated that all of the elementary districts feeding into Lake Park
would share a portion of the cost along with the State.

This is an opportunity to publicly discuss school consolidation as well as the
proposal from the League to fund a study of the issue.


